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DearSir/Madam,

I'm writing to make known my objection to the proposed Aquind power cable intended to
run through Portsmouth and on to Lovedean.

It will cause major disruption to a highly congested city for a lengthy period and I believe
further investigation needs to be carried out on this proposal.

There is protest against this project in and around Portsmouth and it is unpopular with
many.

Kind Regards

Roger Ackland




